

COVID-19 ADVISORY & UPDATE

13th March 2020

Dear Students,

Our latest updates to you are as follows:

• Enhanced full comprehensive sanitisation procedures on campus

Sanitisation efforts are now further enhanced to be fully comprehensive and with greater frequency. Regular wiping down of all study and work surfaces (including in classrooms and laboratories) and all common areas including lift buttons, railings, handles, computer keyboards and so on, continues to be done on a daily basis. These are recorded and monitored regularly.

• Intakes, classes, examinations, teaching & learning activities.

These will proceed as planned & scheduled. We are continuously guided by Ministry of Higher Education and Ministry of Health Advisories & Guidelines and will continue to be fully compliant.

Social Events & Sporting Activities

All non-essential social events, sporting activities etc. are suspended for the moment.

• Travel Restrictions

If you are currently overseas and are unable to travel to Malaysia due to travel restrictions imposed by the Malaysian government, please email us at admin@apu.edu.my so that we can advise you on the next course of action.

Please be assured that the Health & Safety of our APU & APIIT community continues to take precedence & priority in light of the current COVID-19 situation. We have been, and will continue to actively assess the situation and have increased our monitoring and preventive measures to prevent any occurrences.

As members of the education community, let's be more responsible and supportive to each other in these trying times.

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy.

APU/APIIT Group Communications

Last Updated: 13th March 2020